## DIOCESE OF GRAFTON



WHEREAS WE did lately receive a Petition from The Reverend Daniel Berris of the Parish of PORT MACQUARIE and the Churchwardens of St Thomas' at Port Macquarie praying that we would by virtue of our Episcopal Authority grant a Faculty for the below-mentioned addition to St Thomas' Church at Port Macquarie

> A Memorial Garden Seat in memory of The Reverend David Curtis located in the Church grounds.

**WHEREAS** 

this addition appears to be fitting and appropriate to be undertaken in St Thomas' Church at Port Macquarie.

NOW THEREFORE, WE, MURRAY ALEXANDER, by Divine Providence

BISHOP OF GRAFTON do grant this our Faculty and give consent to the abovementioned proposal.



GIVEN UNDER our hand and seal this TWENTY NINTH day of JULY in the year of our Lord TWO THOUSAND AND TWENTY FOUR.

Registered at the Grafton Diocesan Offices on the day and year mentioned above, by me

Angela Mula Diocesan Registrar.